
July 25, 2022

NOTICE OF VACANCY

Sebeka Public School is taking applications for the following positions:

1. Substitute Bus Drivers
2. Substitute Custodians
3. Substitute Paraprofessionals
4. Substitute Food Service Assistants
5. Substitute Teachers

Interested applicants should submit a letter of application and references to:

Sebeka Public School
P O Box 249
Sebeka, MN  56477

Or email to Dee Dykhoff at ddykhoff@g.sebeka.k12.mn.us


